
Dear God,  ‘The wind blows where i t  pleases’  (Jn 3:8).
The creat ive  Spir i t  is  not  enclosed with in  boundaries

which we construct ,  but  is  at  work in  art ists,  wri ters,
engineers,  teachers  … in  all  of  us  who are  al ive  with  the

Spir i t ,  shar ing in  the  creat ive  l i fe  of  God.
Amen
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A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Famil ies,

St. Mary's is a dynamic Catholic community of empowered
learners engaging justly in the world.

Step into Prep
St Mary’s has thoroughly enjoyed
welcoming our 2024 Prep students and a
parent or carer. The students came to
school to listen to stories, play games,
experience Art and Drama specialist
classes, and generally become familiar with
some staff and other students and the
surroundings. The feedback from families
has indicated It has been a successful
initiative. Congratulations to Marguerite
and the Wellbeing Team for organising
these events in an effort to build
confidence and positive transition into St
Mary’s school life. We look forward to
continuing this initiative in 2024.

Reconciliation
Next term our Year 2 students will be
making their first Reconciliation on Tuesday
24th October. The Reconciliation Faith
Night for all parents and carers is Tuesday
10th October. I urge at least one parent
from each family to attend as these faith
nights are organised to support you to be
able to deepen your understanding of the
sacrament so that you can discuss this with
your child. Our prayers are with these
children and their family as they grow in
their faith journey.

Italian Day 
Buon Giorno a tutti! St Mary’s is celebrating Italian
Day on Friday 6th October which is the first week
back in Term 4. This gives everyone the holidays to
think about and organise an outfit which reflects all
things Italian. Further information is available in the
Candela.

Father’s Day Breakfast
Congratulations to Mel and the PA team and parent
and staff helpers for creating such an amazing
Father's Day Breakfast. The Dads, Grandpas and
special friends at the Father’s day Breakfast were so
complimentary of the work, delicious food and the
time and effort that went into making the breakfast
so successful. Thank you also to Camp Australia
who sponsored a Coffee Van from the Beanmasters.
We hope everyone enjoyed their Father’s Day. 

Kiss and Drop
Just a reminder to all families that if you are
choosing to use the Kiss and Drop at the front of the
Admin building, you are not to get out of your car as
it is not a carpark. The only people exiting the car
should be the students on the left of the vehicle.
When a driver gets out you are holding up the traffic
which affects Grimshaw St. Please be considerate of
others.

Working Bee 
The next working bee is on Saturday 14th October. I
urge all Year 2 and Year 3 families to save the date
to support this important event. The weather is now
improving and there will be a great deal of
gardening and maintenance to be done. Come and
enjoy a BBQ and getting together with other
families. 

St Mary’s Community Fair 2023
We are getting very excited about the Fair in Term
4. I ask everyone in our great community to really
get on board and support the St Mary’s Community
Fair on the 25th November. This is going to be a
wonderful event. The committee is working
diligently to ensure the event is a success. Please
speak to any connections you may have in regards



St Mary’s Community Fair 2023 cont.
to sponsorship as every amount helps raise much needed funds for the school and parish. Please
read about this event and how you can assist further in the Candela

Hall Toilet Upgrade
It is exciting that the upgrade to the Hall toilets is almost complete. $10,000 has been provided
to the upgrade from the Parents Association as was requested in the application to the NE
Community Grants Fund. St Mary's is so grateful to all parents for contributing through the PA to
improving our parish/school facilities. Next term we will officially open the toilets at a date to be
confirmed.

Congratulations to the Boutros Family
Congratulations to the Boutros Family on the birth of their baby girl, Atalia. Mum and Dad are
overjoyed and big sister Ariana is ecstatic.

Farewell to Jude Caspersz
We bid farewell to Jude, our Chaplain, at the End of Term 3. We thank him for the support he
has provided to our Students, Families and Staff. We wish him the best in his future endeavours.

Condolences
We send our heartful condolences to the Del Papa family on the passing of their beloved mother
and wife, Carol. We lift you up in prayer and pray for healing at this sad time. We offer our
ongoing support to the Del Papa’s and thank the families that have surrounded them with love
and kindness.

Kind Regards,
Marisa Matthys
Principal

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
St. Mary's is a dynamic Catholic community of empowered

learners engaging justly in the world.



Student of the WeekStudent of the Week
Prep F

Prep S

Prep K

1MH

1ZB

1B

2V

2M

2B

3P

3L

3C

4V

To all of Prep F
For such a fantastic Term 3, your progress this Term has been amazing and I look forward to all
that you achieve next Term.

Archie C
For working hard on your reading and writing..
Excellent effort this term. I am so proud of you. 

Lachlan G
For always demonstrating kindness towards others. You
are consistently demonstrating our school values of
respect and responsibility. Well done!

River T-M
For the great use of our vocabulary words in your own
writing. River, you are having-a-go at writing
independently and your writing is becoming so
descriptive. Way to go!

Marco T
For your fantastic thinking when having-a-go at solving our
maths problems. Well done on being able to share and
explain your thinking about numbers. Keep it up Marco!

Willow B-W
For consistently applying yourself to your reading
and writing. You are such a hard worker and continue
to improve every day. Bravissima!

Aria
For striving to do your best in every aspect of your
schooling. You show continuous improvement
because of your concerted effort and willingness to
do your best. Bravissima!

Alexander B-H
For consistently displaying behaviour to show you are
ready to learn. Alexander, thank you for being a respectful
and resilient learner. You are a great asset to 1ZB.

Harvey F
For consistently demonstrating the ability to follow
instructions the first time. You are such a respectful
and responsible member of 1ZB. Well done Harvey!

James K
For demonstrating resilience and responsibility in the
way you work during class time. Thank you for being a
hard worker and for always completing tasks to the
best of your ability. Well done!

Mackenzie S
For demonstrating kindness and empathy towards your
peers. Thank you for working hard and making a positive
impact towards our class environment! Well done!

Milla B
For being a respectful and responsible member of our
class. You always demonstrate your best whole body
listening and show such dedication to completing
every learning task. Well done Milla!

Jasmine V
For always listening carefully during classroom discussions
and sharing such wonderful ideas and thinking. We love
hearing your contributions. Keep up the fantastic work
Jasmine!

Isaac B
For showing responsibility and respect when
welcoming new peers into the classroom. Well done
Isaac!

Parker S
For showing initiative and responsibility when
welcoming new peers into the classroom. Well done
Parker!

Darcy L
For following instructions the first time and showing
respect to adults and your peers. Thank you for
making insightful contributions to class discussions.
Well done Darcy.

Eve P
For listening and following instructions and being a
wonderful role model. You display great engagement in
your learning. Wonderful effort Eve. Keep on being the
best learner you can be.

Zara B
For consistently being a kind and caring member of 3P.
You are always showing respect and responsibility. 

Thomas S
For working hard to extend your thinking and trying to take
on challenges with a growth mindset. Well done!

Sofia T
For working hard to use appositives in your writing.
Well done Sofia!

Taylor S
By being a welcoming and kind member of our classroom
who always includes others. Well done Taylor!

Lawrence B
For working really hard in your writing tasks. You are so
creative and I cannot wait to see more of it
demonstrated in your writing. Keep it up!

Evie L
For always trying your best in every subject area. Your
writing demonstrates how hard you have been working.
Well done Evie! Keep it up!

Josh M
For always giving your best effort and putting in 110% in
everything you do. You follow instructions and use class time
effectively, and are such a respectful and resilient learner.
Thank you for being such a great asset to 4V! 

Max M
For working extremely hard on beginning your learning tasks
independently, without prompting from a teacher or LSO. Your
independence during classroom activities is outstanding, and
the progress you have made is phenomenal. You are awesome!



Student of the WeekStudent of the Week
4G

4L

5W

5G

5S

6W

6V

6L

P.E.

Visual Art

Performing
Arts

Science
& Digi Tech

Jackson S
For the way you inspire those around you by the example you set.
Jackson, you always approach tasks with a growth mindset and do
not stop until you are proud of the finished product. Fantastic Work
Jackson!

Xavier W
For your working collaboratively with your peers. Also, for
persisting with challenging tasks to complete work giving your
best effort and accepting feedback and using it to improve your
work further. Fantastic work Xavier!

Alessia M
For the positive attitude you bring to the classroom each day.
You demonstrate kindness and compassion towards others by
ensuring that no one feels left out. Like a ray of sunshine you
always brighten up our day! Thank you, Alessia!

Ava W
For the care and attention to detail you put into every task.
You take immense pride in your work by ensuring that it is
neatly organized and beautifully presented. Keep leading by
example, Ava!

 Marco S
For showing a dedication to your learning, especially in
maths, by working hard on challenging problems and
striving to do your best. Well done, Marco!

Harper W
For consistently working hard to present your work neatly
and creatively. Keep up the great work, Harper! 

Molli O
For working diligently towards your learning goals in
the classroom. Molli is a quiet achiever and is a
motivated and driven learner. Keep up the great
work, Molli!

Adele U
For your conscientious and meticulous approach to all
learning tasks. Adele, you hold yourself to a high standard in
the classroom and you set an example for your peers.
Fantastic effort, Adele. 

Isabella Z
For always be respectful towards all those around her. You
always try your best and work collaboratively with your
peers. Keep up the great Isabella.

Luca L
For participating in classroom discussions consistently. It is
great to hear your contributions. Well-done Luca!

Teagan T
For continually showing our term value of Gratitude in all
you do and for always treating others with kindness and
respect. Keep up the great work Teagan!

Ava B
For respectfully participating in class discussions and giving
her best to all learning tasks. Keep up the fantastic effort,
Ava!

Sarah D
For the great enthusiasm you continue to show towards
your learning! You complete each task to a high standard,
fantastic work Sarah!

Teresa L 
For displaying a positive mindset to your learning. You
continue to strive to achieve your best. Keep it up Teresa! 

Banyule Division Athletics Team
Congratulations to all athletes in Years 3-6 who participated in the Track and Field Athletics Carnival on September 6th. All
students performed magnificently resulting in 20 St. Mary’s students qualifying for Region Athletics in Term 4. Well done

everyone!!

Arek Prep K
For displaying great enthusiasm and interest in all art
activities. Thank you for sharing your creative ideas
and your positive vibes. Great work, Arek!

To all of 3L
For an amazing effort to get 186 in Balloon Tap 200.
This demonstrates your calm, team approach to
achieving a common goal.

Zoe G 3P
For continuously working hard to complete all your
learning tasks and for demonstrating wonderful
listening skills. Well done Zoe!

Jack D, 1B
For demonstrating true respect by acknowledging
how you can improve yourself in class. Keep up the
great work, Jack - you were so focused.

Jasper S 4G
For improved motivation and application during Visual Arts.
Your sketch of Bev the giraffe is amazing, so true to life.
Thank you for sharing your talent with us. We look forward to
seeing more of your creative Artwork In Term 4. Well done,
Jasper!

Italian
Raymon H Prep K
For your cheerful and positive contributions in Italian
class. Bravissimo Raymon!

Will SL. 4L
For your super helpful and keen approach in class. Thank-
you Will. Bravo! 

Aoibhinn O 2V
For your excellent contributions to our class
discussions and for showing great enthusiasm during
your investigations. Keep up the fabulous work
Aoibhinn!

To all of 6W
For such a great Term 3, your progress this Term has been astounding and I look forward to all
that you achieve in Term 4.
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 Parish Office Hours

Tues: 10am - 4pm

Wed: 8am - 12pm

Thurs: 10am - 4pm

Any questions, please
contact the Parish
Office, 9435 1543









John PF
Last week we had our Book

Week Parade. We dressed up as a
character from a book. I

dressed up as Where’s Wally. We
went to the Piazza to show off

our amazing costumes. 

Mia PF
On Tuesday we went to
the Library. We listened
to Frane Lessac and she
taught us how to draw a

pumpkin. 

Vida PF
We had so much fun
during Book Week.

Thank you for
organising Mrs

Macisaac. 

James PK
When I came to school for my
100 days of Prep I made a

crown and we did some writing
about all the things we have
learnt in our 100 days at

school.

Luna PK
One of my favourite activities on our
100 days of Prep was icing and

decorating cookies in the shape of 100. I
put some green icing and some sprinkles on

my biscuits. They were yummy!

Patrick PK
Our 100 days of school was
fun because we got to dress
up and we made cookies and
then we could eat them. I
liked counting to 100 and

using a cotton bud to make
100 dots.

Daphne PS
We had so much fun dressing
up as an artist for our dress

up day. We are a very
creative group and loved being
able to share our outfits at

the school assembly.

Chris PS

This term we were so excited to

have our school art show. We

were proud to show our art

work to our grandparents on

grandparents day. We had such

a lovely time with them. 

Oliver PS
We are very proud of the work we had
on display at the art show. We are so
lucky to have Mrs. Tivisini to teach us
and help us all become little artists.

You’re the best. 

The Preps reflecting on Term 3The Preps reflecting on Term 3
In Prep this term we have been very busy. We have had a fantastic time celebrating school special events

like our Art Show and Book Week. But the most exciting thing of all was when we celebrated our 100
Days of Prep. We are very proud of all the learning we have done.



When the September school holidays come around, a lot of Melbournians are
hoping that their footy team has reached the footy finals series. At St. Mary’s
it is no different. Numerous excited students and staff of the school are
hoping that their team makes the “Big Dance!!”. 
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To celebrate footy
finals and the end of a
very busy Term 3,
Mr.O’ worked closely
in partnership with
Parade College and
their fantastic PE
teacher, Mr. Ben
Shelton. On Monday,
September 11th, Ben
brought a number of
his Year 11 Senior
Sport Academy
students to St. Mary’s
oval and they ran
various activity 

stations based around footy. One of the Year 12 coaches, Riley, is a past pupil
of our school and it was marvellous to see him lead and educate all under his
care. On Thursday September 14th, Ben worked alongside Mr.O’ in running
footy clinics. All St. Mary’s students were provided with an opportunity to
engage with teamwork, cooperative games, kick, mark, handball a footy and
also develop their skills and game awareness.

Sincere thanks to Mr. Shelton, Riley, Callan, James, Baxter, Ethan and Lucas for
being so accommodating and enhancing the experiences of all students at St.
Mary’s. Enjoy the upcoming holidays and may the best team win the Grand
Final!!!



As part of our Book Week celebrations each class designed a door or
window to showcase their literacy focus. Here are a few of the creative

doors/windows designed and created by students.

Literacy Leaders then awarded prizes to encapsulate this year’s theme:
‘Read Grow, Inspire’ to enable students to plant their own seedlings as a

memento of our wonderful Book Week.

Happy Reading,
Fiona MacIsaac, Librarian 



Banyule & INM Division Athletics Carnival
On Wednesday September 6th 2023, 39 students from St. Mary’s, travelled by
bus, under staff supervision, to Meadowglen International Athletics Stadium in

Epping, to compete in the annual Banyule & INM Division Athletics carnival. Boys
and Girls in 9/10, 11 and 12/13 year old age groups participated against numerous
other competitors and all performed admirably. St. Mary’s athletes all produced
marvellous performances. Competitors who finished in 1st or 2nd position have

qualified for the Northern Metropolitan Region Athletics event. This event will be
held at Meadowglen on Wednesday October 11th 2023. Congratulations to the

following 20 students - Harry C (9/10 Boys High Jump, Hurdles, Relay), Violet H
(12/13 Girls-800m & 1500m), Billie D (9/10 Girls-Triple Jump), Oliver McK (11

Boys Discus) Luke S (11 Boys Hurdles, 100m, Relay), Layla H (11 Hurdles), Paige P
(12/13 200m , Relay) Oliver S, Juliano S, Leo C (9/10 Boys Relay), Cooper A,
Luca L-K, Oliver G (11 Boys Relay), Grace La, Grace L, Adele U & Isla T (11 Girls

Relay) and Charlotte McK, Calista Di N, Scarlett S(12/13 Girls Relay) - who have
now qualified for Region Championships. Well done everyone!! 



We had a great day 
celebrating our dads,
We had a great day 
celebrating our dads,

grand dads, and special friends!grand dads, and special friends!













info@kidsunlimited.com.au

www.kidsunlimited.com.au

1300 424 377

YEARS 4-6: DRAMA ROOM

at
Chess

St Mary's

ENROL
 
NOW!

ONLINE 

Scan or click
the QR code

to enrol
online!

Chess is the original and enduring "thought sport" played throughout the
world and has many benefits for young people. These include improved
cognitive skills as well as self confidence and resilience. With coaches who
rank among the best players in the country our chess programs are tailored
to suit the needs of all abilities. 

ROOM: 

FOR YEARS 1 - 6

STARTS ON 12 OCT

$150 FOR 8 SESSIONS

THURSDAYS, 11:05 - 11:55 AM

LIBRARY/DISCOVERY CENTR

Greensborough

TRIALS

AVAILABLE!
PLEASE CALL TO

BOOK ONE IN

https://ku.zone/explore?school_id=3104&booking_id=7685
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6 November
24 November
*15 December 

*Staff Handover

6 November
24 November
*15 December 

*Staff Handover

School ClosureSchool Closure
Dates for 2023Dates for 2023



1st & 2nd February
Testing Days for Years 1 - 6,

2024
more details will be provided towards the

end of Term 4.
(preps starting in 2024 will have different
testing days and will be communicated

separately)

20242024  
Save the DateSave the Date

21st March: School Photos
UPDATED: School Photos,

2nd May 2024 

21st March: School Photos
UPDATED: School Photos,

2nd May 2024 
















